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Central Fixtures Oversight Committee (CFOC) formation 

 

As we move towards One Association for Gaelic Games by 2027, the topic of fixtures 
has been a key feature in the ongoing work on Integration which began in 2023.  
 
At the most recent meeting with members of the Steering Group on Integration (SGI), 
it was agreed that a newly created Central Fixtures Oversight Committee (CFOC) would 
be established. The purpose of this group would be to take a wide-angle view of fixtures 
across the three associations with a long-term vision for fixtures in one association. 
There is also a requirement for a high-level vision towards integrated fixtures which 
would see the development of a protocol around the provision of facilities across all 
codes, in one association.  
 
The development of this group is seen as a significant step towards full integration of 
Camogie, GAA & LGFA and a fixtures programme for all.  
 
Terms of reference for the group were agreed upon at the most recent SGI meeting 
and work will begin over the coming months.  

 

Membership of the group would be as follows: 
 

Mary Prenty – Chairperson 
Feargal McGill – Servicing Officer 
Linda Kenny – Camogie, NCMC Chair 
Jenny Byrne – Camogie, National Fixtures Administrator  
Brian Carroll – GAA, CCCC Chair 
Bernard Smith – GAA, CCCC Secretary  
Geraldine Carey – LGFA, Chairperson of Fixtures          
Andrew Cunningham – LGFA, Secretary of Fixtures         
 
 

 
 


